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Dear 5th Grade Families, 

 

 Can you believe our kids are in 5th grade?!  I wanted to send out a letter to explain 

to everyone exactly what 5th Grade Committee is and will be doing for your children this 

year.  The 5th Grade committee is a subcommittee supported by the Boyle PTA that 

provides the students with yearbooks, end of the year BBQ, 5th grade dance, 5th grade t-

shirts, end of year gift, etc.!  We will hold a few events throughout the school year to 

raise money to fund these things.  We hope that parents sign up to help us make these 

events successful.  The 5th grade committee meetings are held right after PTA meetings 

once a month in person and virtually.  I look forward to us coming together so that we 

can make their 5th grade year memorable. 

 

Nicole Lopes 

5th Grade Committee Chair  

Nicolelopes409@gmail.com 

-----------------------------------------send bottom portion back -------------------------------- 

Attention: 5th grade committee 

 

Students Name: _______________________ Teacher: __________________ 

Parents Name: ________________________ 

Parents Email: ________________________  

Parents Cell #: ________________________  
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